
BAND PARENT MEETING
Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 6:30 pm in the SMS 

Band Room

All parents are encouraged to attend. We will share important information 
regarding dates coming up your student will be participating in, including our 

annual fruit sale fundraiser that kicks off that evening. You may attend in 
person or Zoom in for the meeting. The Zoom link will be posted on the 

Teacher Web the day of the meeting.

Check the Teacher Web at https://southmiddle.fcstn.net/jonanne-hammer to 
stay updated on all band activities

Follow us on FaceBook at South Middle School Trojan Band

Stay updated with the BAND App and join our group SMS Trojan Band

https://southmiddle.fcstn.net/jonanne-hammer

